LINDEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
LINDEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to a lack of quorum, the regularly scheduled
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Linden County Water District to be held
Thursday, November 16, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. has been ADJOURNED to Thursday,
December 21, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at Pizza Plus, 19018 E. Hwy 26, Linden, CA 95236.

Posted Wednesday, November 15, 2023 in accordance with section 54955 of the
California Government Code.

arbara Kascht, District Secretary




